
Telsonic Ultrasonics, Inc  

14120 Industrial Center Drive 

Shelby Twp, MI 48315 

March 24, 2020 

Subject: Covid-19 Pandemic Updates regarding Telsonic 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Telsonic Ultrasonics Inc (Telsonic) is closely monitoring the Covid-19 Pandemic developments as the 

Governor of Michigan has issued a stay at home order for the state of Michigan through April 13, 2020. 

At Telsonic, our biggest priority is ensuring the safety of our employees, families, customers, suppliers, 

and the public. 

 

Telsonic is considered a supplier for critical infrastructure and Government operations by manufacturing 

ultrasonic content for welding of healthcare masks, ventilators, military operations, and other medical 

applications. We will remain open with a limited staff and are also assisting with sales, engineering, and 

technical questions remotely. Please be advised, that for the safety of our staff we will be limiting 

customer part runs, welding trials, and in person meetings during this time and ask that visitors stay 

home and set up appointments remotely.  

 

Please be aware there may be some shipment delays associated with non-essential product. We will 

stay in contact with updates or delays as they occur. Please contact us at 586-802-0033 or your 

applicable sales representative with any questions or concerns. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jochen Bacher 

President 

 

TELSONIC Ultrasonics Inc. 

14120 Industrial Center Drive 

Shelby Township, MI 48315 

 


